
  

1750 Commerce Court ♦ White Bear Lake, MN 55110 ♦ Phone (651) 748-1100 ♦ Fax (651) 748-9370 

 

 

April 13, 2018 

 

 

Mr. John Heltunen 

ISD 877, Buffalo Hanover Montrose Public School District 

214 1st Ave NE 

Buffalo, MN 55313  

 

Re: Buffalo High School Building Controls Replacement 

 Hallberg Project No. R17-3023.000 

 

 

Mr. Heltunen, 

 

Attached are the bid results for the Building Controls Replacement project for the Buffalo High 

School Facility. 

 

As a follow-up after reviewing the bid results, we have been in contact with UHL Company 

regarding the project.  UHL Company has indicated that they understand the project scope, will hold 

to their bid and are confident they can meet the specified project schedule and completion date. 

 

As a result, we recommend ISD 877 accept the Base Bid, reject Alternate No. 1, and enter into a 

contract with UHL Company for complete construction as follows; 

 

 Total Base Bid $532,575 

 

 

Sincerely, 

HALLBERG ENGINEERING, INC. 

 
Kyle R. Simonson 
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